
From: caroline horn <xxxxx@xxxxx.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 2:36 PM 
To: , Public Works <Public.Works@mountainview.gov> 
Subject: Re: CTC mee�ng comments 10/2/2023 
 
CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or 
atachments. 
 
For a non-agenda item: 
Please consider improving the bicycle and pedestrian infrastructure on Rengstorff Avenue. For 
example, the addi�on of a paseo behind the old Chili’s restaurant could improve the safety of 
student cyclists who currently must merge with car traffic on El Camino (no bike lane) or ride on 
the sidewalk (past a crowded bus stop) on their way to school.  
 
The return journey on Rengstorff is just as harrowing. 
 
Many thanks for your aten�on to this issue. 
 
Caroline Horn 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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